
Glenamaddy Parish Newsletter 
Sat 1st/Sun 2nd November 2008 
 Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed— Year A 
 

Fr Paddy Mooney,  Phone 094-9659017 
Mobile: 087-9035910 
Internet: www.glenamaddychurch.ie  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

every Monday 7am-12 noon & 6pm-10pm.  All welcome 
 

Church Income last week-end: Envelopes: €1010; Baskets: €320; Shrines, 

papers, ads.: €165; Propagation of the Faith: €350   

 

Glenamaddy Bingo: 

On Wednesday night in the Community Centre at 9pm. €1,150 in prize 

money including €500 Jackpot on 48 calls or less.  

 

Community Clubs' Lotto: 

No Jackpot winner in last Wednesday’s draw; numbers drawn were: 7-8-23-

25.  11 Match 3s and share €100. Next Wednesday’s Lotto Jackpot will be 

€19,400 
 

Divine Mercy devotions every Friday at 3pm in Glenamaddy Church. 

Saturday1st  -Sunday 2nd 

Sat 7pm  Martin & Mary Giblin & d.f., 
Esker 

Sun 10am   Nora Heneghan—1st anniver-
sary 

Week-Day Masses:  

Monday 7pm      Holy Souls 

Tues 7pm   Holy Souls 

Wed. 7pm  Holy Souls 

Thurs 7pm  Holy Souls 

Fri 7pm  Holy Souls 

Saturday 8th  -Sunday 9th 

Sat 12 noon 
 

Sat. 7pm 

 Holy Souls 
 
Michael Conneally.  
Boyounagh—Month’s Mind 

Sun 10am  Holy Souls 

Please Don’t Litter Our Town 

Next Sunday’s Readings 

The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 

1st Reading: Ezek 47:1-2, 8-9 

2nd Reading: 1Cor 3:9-11, 16-17 

Gospel: Jn 2:13-22 

Please pray for Michael Knight, Cloonkeen and 

Thomas Dowd, Coventry, formerly Ballyhard, 

who died during the week; also, John Ward, 

Meelick whose anniversary occurs at this time. 

24 Hour Eucharistic Adoration  
In this the Year for Vocations we will be having a 24 hour 

Eucharist Adoration in Glenamaddy Church beginning with 

7pm Mass on Friday next  7th November and concluding with 

7pm Mass on Sat. 8th. A rota will be required with a  

minimum of 3 people for each hour.  Sheets are left in the 

porch for names.  It is an opportunity to pray for vocations 

and also to remember the Holy Souls 

Creggs Road Cemetery 

A church gate collection will take place next weekend 

8th/9th Nov. in aid of cemetery maintenance.  Please give 

generously.   

A sincere thanks to all who have helped with the clean-up of 

the cemetery during the year. 

November Masses 
A Novena of Masses will be offered for the Holy 

Souls beginning on November 3rd. 

November envelopes are available in the 

church porch 

Plenary Indulgence for the Souls in Purgatory 

From 12 noon on November 1st to midnight on Nov 2nd a  

plenary indulgence may be gained for the Holy Souls by visiting 

a church and reciting the Our Father and Apostles Creed and 

praying for the Pope’s intentions. From Nov. 1st to Nov.8th a 

similar indulgence may be gained by visiting a cemetery and 

praying for the dead. 

Reminder 

Continuous prayer for Marriage and Family 

Life on 2nd day of each month i.e. Sunday for 

November 

Confessions: 11.30am Saturday next. 



Meehans Londis  
Church St. 094.9659081 

 

Pork Chops .. save 33% 

Cornflakes 500g ..  €1.99 

Libby’s Orange/Apple Juice .. Buy 1 get 1 free 

Giovanni Pasta Shapes/Pasta Sauce..  Buy 1 get 1 free 
 

Children's Halloween Party 

  

on Sunday 2nd Nov.in the Community Centre 

Glenamaddy from 4.00pm-6.00pm 

 Admission: Children €4   Adults Free 

Family Rates Apply 

 All Welcome to Fun and Games 

 DJ Robbie 

 All proceeds to St.Joseph's N.S. Parents 

 Association 

Communion Calls  

Thurs. 10am: Ballymoe Road-Cloonacross,  

Creggs Road, Kilkerrin Road, Shannagh 

Fri 10.30am: Esker, Ballingrally, Woodfield 

Keep Christ in Christmas! 

Help support the work of  

St. Patrick’s Missionary Society 

By using their Christmas cards 

A pack of 10 cards and envelopes costs €5 

Send your name and address + donation to: 

Fr. Kyran Murphy, 

St. Patrick’s, Kiltegan, Co. Wicklow  

And they will post the cards to you. 

Congratulations to Lorraine Hussey, Parkroe 

and Joseph Higgins, Geevagh, Co. Sligo on the 

occasion of their marriage. 

Glenamaddy Town Enhancement Committee 

A public meeting will be held on Thursday 6th November @ 

8.30pm in the Community Centre.  All are welcome to discuss 

the 2008 Tidy towns Report and discuss future plans.   

Open invitation to all town’s people to attend. 

Gratitude 

 

To be grateful for what is,  

instead of underscoring what is not. 

 

To find good amid the unwanted aspects of life,  

without denying the presence of the unwanted. 

 

To focus on beauty in the little things of life,  

as well as being deliberate about the great beauties  

of art, literature, music and nature. 

 

To be present to one’s own small space of life,  

while stretching to the wide world beyond it. 

 

To find something to laugh about in every day,  

even when there seems nothing to laugh about. 

 

To search for and see the good in others,  

rather than remembering their faults and weaknesses. 

 

To be thankful for each loving deed done by another,  

no matter how insignificant it might appear. 

 

To taste life to the fullest,  

and not take any part of it for granted. 

 

To seek to forgive others for their wrongdoings,  

even immense ones, and to put the past behind. 

 

To find ways to reach out and help the disenfranchised,  

while also preserving their dignity and self-worth. 

 

To be as loving and caring as possible,  

in a culture that consistently challenges these virtues. 

 

To remember to say or send “thank you”  

for whatever comes as a gift from another.  

 

To be at peace  

with what cannot be changed. 
     Joyce Rupp 

Glenamaddy Community Games AGM was held on 

Thursday 30th October 2008.   

Due to lack of attendees, it was impossible to form a 

new committee. The lack of adult volunteers is  

threatening future activities of Glenamaddy  

Community Games.  We urge all parents to attend our 

next meeting on Thursday 6th November @ 8pm in 

the Community Centre.  We need new blood to  

continue.  The same people have been involved for a 

number of years and there is a huge need for more 

bodies to come on board.  With the excellent records 

we have, it would be a shame to let Glenamaddy  

Community Games fall by the wayside. 

If there are not enough people at the next meeting to 

form a committee, there will be no option but to  

abandon Community Games this year.  It would be 

a shame and a disappointment to all the boys and girls 

in our community if this was to happen.  Your support 

is really needed on the night. 

“There may be a wonderful completeness in a life 

that only lasted a few years.” 
                Dean W. R.. Inge 


